Mr. Britton, Mr. Rossman, and the Ridgedale Board of Education
3103 Hillman-Ford Road
Morral, Ohio 43337

Mr. Chris Looney
Spanish/French Teacher

October 19, 2021
Dear Mr. Britton, Mr. Rossman, and Board of Education,

I am writing to share my plans to retire after this school year
following the end of classes on May 26, 2022. I have loved working
as a World Language Teacher for the last 40 years and am honored to
have served 38/40 of those years here at Ridgedale.

Thank you for a lifetime of joy and good memories to take with me
into retirement. I am humbled when I think of the multiple
generations of students I have been privileged to know and hope I
had a positive impact in their lives. I’m looking forward to spending
time relaxing with family and our animals on our little farm.

If I can help in any way with the transition, please let me know.

Wishing you all the best,
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Mr. Chris Looney



